Supplementary Report for Rural Transport

This Report was submitted several months ago and came about because the Government were offering grants to improve transport in rural areas.
I understand that not too long ago this Parish Council along with several others contributed to a rural runabout scheme.  There is a bus – which is a start.   People have asked where the bus is and if it’s still running around.  It would be good if it was. 
One of the main draw backs are drivers and most of those who have and would make use of the bus might be beyond the driver age, or too old to drive a min-bus full of people.
The 85 bus service is every hour with no service on Sundays.  These days in Betley, Wrinhill, and Balterly, not everyone drives but there are places that they would like to go and things they need or would like to do but have to rely on others to take them.  A shopping trip to a supermarket once a week would be good or there are those who would come to the Reading Room if they could get there.  Perhaps the bus could be used for this.   There are people in Doddlespool Hall who might like to come into the village to the Reading Room or to the shop – even the pub.  The bus would be invaluable for this.  
The first report submitted asked for some data from those who are currently in charge of the community bus.  It is necessary to know how it is being used at the moment, even where it is in order to move forward.    
It would be useful to see if a regular scheme could operate and which might supplement the 85 bus.  This might assist the housebound in the parish.
Hopefully, the Report might begin a conversation on rejuvenating the scheme and even thinking about other forms of transport – electric self-drive – although this might be a step too far at the moment!  
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